
 
MEETING AGENDA 

February 8, 2021; Zoom Meeting 
 

Call to Order:    Welcome members and guests Marianne F started the Meeting at 6:32pm 
 

Guest Speaker: 
 Sally Theriault, Interpreter at Anza-Borrego State Park 

 

 
Introduction of Officers for Feb 2021 – Jan 2022:  Marianne F Introduced next year’s Officer’s 
and handed the Meeting over to Debby Weiner   

President    Debby Weiner 
  1st VP (Dean)    Madeline Condon 
  2nd VP (Federation)   Connie Kemp 
  2nd VP (Social)   Barbara Douglas 
  3nd VP (Ways & Means)  Jean Smithers 
  Secretary    Kathleen King 
  Treasurer    Jeanne Hawkins  

 

Meeting Minutes: 
 Debby - Minutes are on the website under ‘Minutes’   
 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  Jeanne H. gave detailed Financial Explanation  
 January 31, 2020 – Year End Financial Report Summary  
  Checking Account Balance     $4,502.68 
  Reserve Savings Account Balance  $20,020.53 
  Total Bank Balance    $24,523.21 
 

  Income to date (dues & fundraising)  $3,916.97 
 

  Club Operating/GFWC Expenses    $2,352.64  
  Charitable Donations    $3,152.58  
  Total Expenses to date    $5,505.22  
 

  Year End net income/loss   $-1,588.25 
 

    Dues are due! $25 for renewing members for this year only. Members can mail or drop-off at Meet-up 
 

Service Projects: 
 Madeline gave a thorough summery of all the projects for 2020 and which nonprofits we 
donated to and amounts.  
 

 Debby explained our February Meet-up: 11 am to noon, Friday, Feb 19, in Jeanne’s 
driveway and what to bring.  
 

1) Debby - Cards, letters, and snacks for ICU staff dealing with Covid-19  
2) Madeline - Socks for the homeless and knitted and crochet hats & scarves 
3) Kathy M. Pick up supplies to make Teddy Bears and Tooth Fairy pillows  
4) Kathy M is collecting Recycling  

 

5) Gina spoke and will buy Sack lunches for Interfaith Community Services  
 

District Events: 
 Connie spoke of a variety of Environmental projects with GFWC we can get involved in.           
 



 
Announcements:    Gina E to gave an update on Rosa’s health condition   

Kathleen read “Thank You” for our money donation to Heifer International and Certificate of 
Award to GFWC CWONC for Intermediate Club from Palomar District  

 
Anniversary - Joy Announced Congratulations to Sue Walsh – 5 years 

 
Joy  28 members attended the  
 

Adjournment:  7:12pm 


